
  

Hello and Happy Friday! 

We have had a busy week here in F2! Yesterday, we celebrated National Poetry Day, the 

children enjoyed watching the poem ‘Chocolate Cake’ performed by author and children’s 

laureate Michael Rosen, you can enjoy it together here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7BxQLITdOOc&amp;t=1s 

The children have also loved our book study on ‘Here We Are’ by 

Oliver Jeffers. They have explored our wonderful world and 

looked at land and sea. This online video is a great way for your 

child to share the story with you: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kkcjKbbF9JA 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start up a discussion 

with your child:  

• Our phonics sounds: g,o,c,k 

• Creating classroom maps 

• Going on a ‘real’ bear hunt 

• Printing and painting our sea creatures 

 

Homework: 

Whilst not compulsory, we do encourage children to continue their learning at home. 

 

Maths: 

This week our number of the week has been 2. We have been looking at using the number 2 in 

many different ways.  

• Can you find objects around the house that come in pairs? 

• How many ways can you make 2? 

 

Date for your diary: 

Wednesday 11th October is our Curriculum Evening 5-6pm. It will provide you with lots of 

general information about F2 and then therefore will allow a more detailed focus on your child 

during the parents’ evening meeting the following week. 

 

Have a good weekend. See you next week. 

Many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 
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